
 

 

 

July 31, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Paul Biery 
Senior Project Manager 
Dominion Energy South Carolina 
220 Operation Way, MC C221 
Cayce, SC 29033 
 
 
RE: June 2020 Annual Surface Water Assessment Report 

SCE&G Fleet Maintenance Site (Congaree River) 
 Columbia, South Carolina 
 
 
Dear Mr. Biery, 
 
The State Voluntary Cleanup Program received the June 2020 Annual Surface Water Assessment Report 
on July 30, 2020.  The Department has reviewed the report and approves the report as submitted.    
Please give the Department a five-day notice of the start of the sampling event.  The next assessment 
report will be due to the Department by August 1, 2021. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Greg Cassidy 
State Voluntary Cleanup Program 
Bureau of Land and Waste Management 
 
 
cc: File 52561 

Lucas Berresford, BLWM 
William J Zeli, PE, Apex Companies, LLC, 1600 Commerce Cir, Trafford, PA 15085 
Veronica Barringer, Midlands EA Region 
Al Peeples, Midlands EA Region 

  

 


